
TWO LIGHTS 
Rotary Club of South Portland – Cape Elizabeth 

June 19, 2025 
 

 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
 
Pickleball – dates may vary - contact Dave Bagdasarian Sr. if you’re interested in participating. 
 
June 24, 5:30 – Dinner with RYLA campers at Camp Hinds 
 
June 25, 5:45 – Year End Change-over Celebration at Port Harbor Boathouse. $20 pp. Sign up 
and make your meal selection using the link in Scott’s email (or if you can’t find the email, the 
link is on the club website under “Upcoming Events”). The Foundation Football Yorkie Trophy 
will also be presented at this event. 
 
June 26, 5:30 – South Portland Food Cupboard 
 
July 2 – NO MEETING 
July 7 – Sounds by the Sea at Fort Williams: Maine Marimba Ensemble (picnic shelter) 
 
July 9 – Club Internal Business – Planning for the new Rotary year! 
 
July 13 – Parking at Paint for Preservation (Cape Elizabeth Land Trust) 
 
July 14 - Sounds by the Sea at Fort Williams: Ocean House Road Band (picnic shelter) 
 
July 16 – Elizabeth Dugan, Maine 2025 Healthy Aging Data 
 
July 23 – Lobsterbake!  
 
July 26 – Bug Light 150th Anniversary Celebration! 

 
 



June 25  Duties 
Opening Words – Sturtevant 

Raffle Gift – Dugan 

July 9 Duties 
Opening Words – Tranfaglia 

Raffle Gift – Filieo 
Meeting Room Setup – please sign up* 

Owl – please sign up 

Meeting Setup Reminder: Locker Combination is 11-21-11 

What’s New With Our Members  (& Friends) 

Happy Birthday to 
Sam Wilkens-O’Brien (June 25) 
Dan Davidson (June 30) 
Sue Sturtevant (born on the 4th of July) 
Sybil Riemensnider (July 8) 

Happy Anniversary to 
Chris & Ellie Speh (June 21) 
Nancy & Scott Irving (June 30) 

Rotary at the Sea Dogs! – Several members of our club and their guests watched the Sea Dogs 
ALMOST beat the Akron Rubber Ducks – the ninth inning was a nail biter! Nicole reports that 
the event raised at least $2,700 for PolioPlus, with a few donations still to come.  

Voice of the Sea Dogs Emma Tiedemann had planned to stop by to visit but her co-commentator 
unexpectedly had to go to the radio station to make sure they were on the air so she was in the 
booth alone and couldn’t leave. But her husband, who is the Sea Dogs GM, invited me to the 
press booth to say hi. When she spoke to our club, she said that her extensive knowledge about 
the team is due to keeping her own statistics as her scoring sheet attests: 



Thanks to President Nancy, we have several photos of the fans but ClubRunner’s size restrictions 
won’t allow me to put all of them in the bulletin. If you want to see all of them (and you’re a club 
member, go to “History” in the Member’s Menu dropdown and click on 2024-25 – the Photo 
Albums are near the bottom under all the weekly bulletins.  
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